FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12" STREET, SW

WASHINGTON, DC 20554
MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Susan N. Crawford
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2754
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 GROUP FACSIMILE: (202)418-1411
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ INTERNET ADDRESS: Susan.Crawford@fcc.gov

November 5, 2010

David Tillotson, Esq.
Law Office of David Tillotson
4606 Charleston Terrace, NW
Washington, DC 20007-1911
Re: WASG(AM), Daphne, Alabama
550 AM, Inc.
Facility ID No. 51141
File No. BL-20101028 ACQ
Application for License
Dear Counsel:

The letter refers to the above-captioned application for license to cover Construction Permit
BMJP-20051031AGW (the “License Application”) for Station WASG(AM), Daphne, Alabama,
submitted to the Commission on behalf of the station licensee, 550 AM, Inc., on October 28, 2010. We
are returning the License Application as unacceptable fon filing because it did not contain the required
data concerning the location of the WASG main studio.! The applicant must prepare and submit a
complete license application, along with the required fees, to the Commission prior to expiration of the
WASG construction permit on January 9, 2012.

For the reason set forth above, IT IS ORDERED that 550 AM, Inc.’s application for license,
BL-20101028ACQ, IS RETURNED as unacceptable for filing pursuant to Section 73.3566(a) ofthe
Commission’s Rules.? This action is taken pursuant to Section 0.283 of the Commission’s Rules.’

Sincerely,

b1

Susan N. Crafvford
Assistant Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: 550 AM, Inc.

I Commission staff will request a refund of the filing fee submitted with the License Application, and the refund, if
approved, will be sent directly to the applicant.

2 47 C.F.R. §73.3566(a).

5 47 C.F.R.§0.283.



